
TOWN OF BROOKLYN 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

The Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing on May 1, 2024, starting at 

6:30 p.m. via Google Meet and in-person at the Clifford B. Green Memorial Center, 69 South 

Main Street Brooklyn, CT on the following: 

 

• ZRC 24-001: Zone Regulation Change regarding signs on Town-owned property 

(Sec. 7.A), Applicant: The Brooklyn Public Schools. 

 

Please publish April 17th and 24th 

 

 

 


